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Be TT is a Table Tennis England support programme for affiliated clubs and leagues, designed to build better
experiences across our sport.

Led by extensive research and data from playing habits across the country, the programme allows Table Tennis
England staff to work closely with clubs and leagues to improve the experience of those who play, coach,
volunteer, or officiate in our sport.

2019-20 is the third year of Be TT. This year, 51 projects have been supported across the country with a focus on
female participation, under-11 participation and shorter format leagues.

Click here to find out more about the Be TT programme.

There have already been some great successes across the country from Be TT this season. Find out more about
some of the projects via the links below:

Norwich City boost for women coaches

TT Kidz at Halton & Ramsbottom Table Tennis Clubs

New League thrives with Be TT support in Chesterfield
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